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This letter is Ausgrid’s response under section 2.48 of the State 
Environmental Planning Policy (Transport and Infrastructure) 2021. 

Ausgrid consents to the development SSD-69615996, Affordable housing at Victoria Street and George Street, 
Burwood subject to the following conditions: - 

 

The applicant/developer should note the following comments below regarding any proposal within the 
proximity of existing electrical network assets. 

 

Ausgrid Underground Cables are in the vicinity of the development. 

Special care should be taken to ensure that driveways and any other construction activities do 
not interfere with existing underground cables located in the footpath or adjacent roadways. 

It is recommended that the developer locate and record the depth of all known underground 
services prior to any excavation in the area. Information regarding the position of cables along 
footpaths and roadways can be obtained by contacting Before You Dig Australia (BYDA) 

In addition to BYDA the proponent should refer to the following documents to support safety in design 
and construction: 

SafeWork Australia – Excavation Code of Practice. 

Ausgrid’s Network Standard NS156 which outlines the minimum requirements for working 
around Ausgrid’s underground cables. 

The following points should also be taken into consideration. 

Ausgrid cannot guarantee the depth of cables due to possible changes in ground levels from 
previous activities after the cables were installed. 

Should ground levels change above Ausgrid’s underground cables in areas such as 
footpaths and driveways, Ausgrid must be notified, and written approval provided prior to 
the works commencing. 

Should ground anchors be required in the vicinity of Ausgrid underground cables, the anchors 
must not be installed within 300mm of any cable, and the anchors must not pass over the top of 
any cable. 

 

 

New Driveways - Proximity to Existing Poles 
Proposed driveways shall be located to maintain a minimum clearance of 1.5m from the nearest 
face of the pole to any part of the driveway, including the layback, this is to allow room for future 
pole replacements. Ausgrid should be further consulted for any deviation to this distance. 
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New or modified connection 
To apply to connect or modify a connection for a residential or commercial premises. Ausgrid 
recommends the proponent to engage an Accredited Service Provider and submit a connection 
application to Ausgrid as soon as practicable. Visit the Ausgrid website for further details; 
https://www.ausgrid.com.au/Connections/Get-connected 

 
Additional information can be found in the Ausgrid Quick Reference Guide for Safety 
Clearances “Working Near Ausgrid Assets - Clearances". This document can be found by 
visiting the following Ausgrid website: 

www.ausgrid.com.au/Your-safety/Working-Safe/Clearance-enquiries 

 
Should you require further information please contact Ausgrid via email to 
Development@ausgrid.com.au 

Regards, 

 

Jim Danks 
Ausgrid Development Team 
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